Board of Selectmen TOWN OF CHESTERFIELD, NH SELECTMEN'S NON-PUBLIC SESSION #1

February 24, 2021 Via Zoom

Gary Winn moved to enter Non-Public session per RSA 91-A:3 II(a). The motion was seconded by Fran Shippee and passed unanimously by roll call vote.

Lord's past compensation was reviewed.

2017-\$57,464 2018-\$69,575(\$12,111 increase 21.08%)

2019-\$81,466(\$11,891 increase 17.09%) 2020-\$87,649(\$85,928 budgeted, unused vacation reimbursement \$4,462 increase 5.48%) 2021-\$87,215 budgeted (increase \$1,287 1.5%)

Lord has indicated he had an agreement with the previous board of 3% annually over 5 years.

Shippee suggested researching NH Labor Net.

Board agreed to continue the compensation discussion.

Motion made by Shippee to leave non-public session. Seconded by Winn and passed unanimously.

Respectfully submitted, Gary Winn Board of Selectmen Vice-Chair

Approved by:

Jeanny Aldrich, Chairman	Date	
France V. Quese el	3.17.2021	
Frances Shippee	Date	
Acustim Gary Winn	3/17/2021	
Gary Winn	Date	